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Fitzharrys GCSE results 2024 

We are incredibly proud of all of our students who received their GCSE results this morning. Once again 

students have done superbly, and they celebrated with their friends, families, and teachers.  
 

It was a privilege to see students getting the reward for their application under the expert guidance of 

Fitzharrys staff. After a challenging start to secondary school in 2019-20, this year group have shown great 

drive, resilience, positivity, knowledge, and understanding. The outcomes of this were clear today and it 

was pleasure to see Fitzharrys students smiling as they prepare for their next steps. 
 

Among a range of successes were Alice, Megan, Charlotte, Chloe, Emily, and Lily who all did superbly. Lily, 

Charlotte, and Megan all received 9 or more grades at 7-9. Alife and Adam also did brilliantly, pictured 

below with Maths teacher Mr Poolman. Alfie received 9 GCSEs at grade 7-9, Adam received 7 at grade 7-9. 

Kimberley (9 grade 7-9) and Fritha (7 grade 7-9) also excelled. These students were among many who 

were celebrating in the main hall, with 70% of students gaining a 4 or higher in both English and Maths. 
 

   
 

We are proud of every student and their achievements. Over half of this cohort will join JMF6, our shared 

sixth form, to study A levels and other level 3 qualifications, while other students will head off to other post-

16 education and apprenticeships. Pictured below are more students celebrating with friends and staff. 

           
It has been another positive year for students at Fitzharrys school, and we wish them all the best on their 

next steps.               Will Speke, Headteacher 
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